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*Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 C.,

Washington, D.C. 20555 4

Reference: Docket No. 50-285

Dear Mr. Clark:

Subject: Fort Calhoun Station Plant Manager

This letter is submitted to advise you that the Fcrt Calhoun Station
Plant Manager, Mr. Spencer C. Stevens, has resigned from the Omaha
Public Power District. Effective May 16, 1982, his replacement will be
Mr. W. Gary Gates who has been the Fort Calhoun Station Operations
Supervisor for the past four years and has been involved in Fort Calhoun
Station activities since initial startup. He is expected to continue
the high level of commitment to safe operation of the Fort Calhoun
Station, which has been the foremost objective of all past plant managers.

Sincerely,

! \) !Ujj
W. C. Jones

| Division Manager
Production Operations

| cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
| 1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
| Washington, D.C. 20036
|
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